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  Walking for Water 
 
  Dear Thea and teachers, students of the  
           Comeniusproject “Love the nature, save your future”, 
 

 I’m staying in Kenia since the 9th of july. Together with the Water and Sanitation 
         Commiittee, and The Daphne Foundation we are busy with our project at the  
         Primary School. 

 
Everyday I’ve been in the school. Before the children got their holidays, we 
organised a special day and we talked with the children about Waliking for 
Water. We showed the photos of the activity and gave them the cheque. It 
was a very special day for everybody. 
 
We decided to build a ‘water reservoir’ and make a garden for vegetables/ 
When the rain starts to fall in Spetember, they can catch the rain in teh 
reservoir and irrigate the plants afterwards.    
 
I hope have had a nice holiday and wish you all the best.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Gill 
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